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Reviewed 14th August 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

UK & EU REACH 

 

 

In accordance to article 33 of the REACH regulations, any supplier of an article 

containing a substance on the candidate list in a concentration above 0.1% (w/w) 

shall provide the recipient with sufficient information to allow safe use of the article, 

including as a minimum, the name of that substance. 

 

Please be advised only our K86000 Series of polyurethane protection products 

contain < 1% of 2-(2H –benzotriazol-2-yl)-4,6-ditertpentylphenol (Cas: 25973-55-1), 

which is currently on the candidate list for Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC). 

We are currently consuming remaining stock of these films until we fully switch to 

our K85000 Series polyurethane films, which are free of the afore named SVHC 

substance by 2023.  
 

We do not intentionally introduce any other substances that are listed on the REACH 

Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) into other products and 

raw materials used within our range. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information. 

 

 

Joanne Hale 

Technical Director 

 
 


